 OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

  LINDENHURST PUBLIC SCHOOLS

 LINDENHURST, NEW YORK
TO:

Principals, Coordinators, Guidance Counselors, TAL, LASA, CSEAs, 

Nurses, Aides, and Head Custodians



FROM:
Richard Nathan
DATE:
April 26, 2012 

RE:

Board of Education Special Meeting

The following actions were approved by the Board of Education at a Special 
Meeting held on April 24, 2012.  
1.
Trustee Edward J. Murphy’s recommendation to approve the 2012-2013 Western Suffolk BOCES Administration Budget.
2.
Trustee Edward J. Murphy’s recommended resolution to cast one vote for Mr. Sydney Finkelstein and one vote for Mr. Salvatore Marinello to fill the two vacancies on the Western Suffolk Board of Cooperative Educational Services, for a period of three years, from July 1, 2012 to June 30, 2015. 
3.
The Superintendent’s recommendation to approve the list of inspectors who will be working the May 15, 2012 Budget Vote and Trustee Election along with five (5) Building Leaders on the Board of Registration.  (Inspectors will be paid at a rate of $10.00 per hour)
4.
The Superintendent’s recommendation to accept a donation of one thousand dollars ($1,000.00) from Muriel Gunthorpe, Ed.D in memory of Edward Gunthorpe, to be awarded to a graduating senior athlete.
5.
Schedules were approved as presented.
*          *          *




